Local Outreach - Can you help?
LIFE CENTER OF LONG ISLAND

LIFE CENTER OF LONG ISLAND has reached out to parishes across Long Island. They are asking for Winter
Donations for all four of their centers. They are in need of gently used and new winter clothes for boys and girls
in sizes Newborn through 4T, along with other baby care needs.

The fours centers accepting donations are located in Hempstead, Massapequa, Deep Park, and Smithtown.

If you would like to help, please visit their website at www.lifecenterli.org for information on how to contact the
centers, and other ways you can help. Thank you!




